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From: Edward Herbacz_

Sent: Sunday, March 14, 2021 11:50 AM
To: ConsumerRelations@ontarioenergyboard.ca <PublicInformation@oeb.ca>
Subject: Hydro One Networks Inc."s Seasonal Rate Class (EB-2020-0246)

To whom it may concern.

| am a seasonal cottage owner at_
I

| am writing this letter to protest the proposed rate
increase for seasonal residence customers!

Many of us in the area pay a huge delivery fee at
present while we are not there.

My last bill was 129. dollars for delivery and | am
not there. We have been subsidizing the high
density users for

many years!

If Hydro One and the Ontario Energy want to be
equitable for all customers regardless of how much
electricity

they use, the delivery fee must be the same as city
or rural rate like they pay in Pembroke or Barry's
Bay.

Our delivery charge must be lowered!
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Regards,

Ed Herbacz

Ed Herbacz






